
Visit to Kiran Nadar Museum of Art  

Established as an initiative of the avid art collector Kiran Nadar, the 

Kiran Nadar Museum of Art (KNMA) is located in the DLF, South Court 

Mall, Saket, New Delhi. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Santa Marians visited Kiran Nadar Museum of Art on 25th August 

2022. 

Prior to the visit children had circle time where a brief discussion took 

place to make them aware of what a Museum of Art is? Children 

were asked to observe the paintings and sculptures on display 

carefully, especially the use of colours on them. They were 

specifically told not to touch anything on display. The children were 

also advised to observe good practices during the visit. 

They were told to keep their I-Cards around their neck at all times, not 

to approach or accept things from strangers, and not to litter the 

surroundings. 



On the day of the visit, the air was thick with the excitement of the 

Santa Marians, all looking forward to experience something new. 

They boarded the bus, their boundless energy and exuberance was 

evident in their loud “bye”. 

They also kept asking “Ma’am, when will we reach?” innumerable 

times.  

                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“YIPEEE, HUM POHOCH GYE.. “ 

Santa Marians were cordially received by the staff, who escorted 

children in small groups towards the sitting area. 

Where the story was narrated by Sarita Maam.   

Children thoroughly enjoyed the musical story as they were doing the actions.  

While responding to the story Digarth said- ‘Mai mummy ki help karta 

hu.’ 

Vilohit said- ‘Be kind to others. ‘ 



 

 

After listening to the story, the children made finger puppets of an elephant.  
 

                   



 Later on, the children were 

discussing about the different colors 

they had used. 

Unfortunately, we did not get an 

opportunity to see the art gallery 

due to unforeseen circumstances 

mentioned by the museum staff. 

After finishing the craft children were 

delighted to receive refreshments 

from the Museum authority. 

 Before leaving the place the children ensured that the place was 

litter free and clean. Our little Santa Marian’s observed good 

practices and enjoyed the visit thoroughly. 

                              

A memorable outing finally came to an end with the children lining 

up to return to their buses. After a final headcount, we boarded the 

buses and came back to school.  

Warm Regards 

Nikita Swami 


